
Dear Madagascar class,  

I am so looking forward to 
meeting you all soon and I am 
very excited about next year. It is 
going to be a super fun-filled, 
action packed adventure of a year 
and Miss Curnock and I are so 
lucky to be sharing it with you.  

For those of you who have not 
met me, my name is Miss Jones. I love to do things like maths, 
drawing, and most of all, building models out of anything I can find! 
I hope that we will be able to do lots of those things in class this year 
too. For now though
store for Year 4: 

First of all, we have a fantastic class 
name: Madagascar! We will start the 
year by learning all about this 
wonderful country, focusing especially 

s rainforest and its 
creatures, like the ring-tailed lemur to 
our left! 

Then, we will kick off the year with our topic  
This is where we will learn all about the fantastic world around us.  

After Christmas, we will be studying the Roman invasion of Britain, 
which is a fantastic topic, filled with lots of fun history lessons and 
more art projects too.  

Finally, our last topic is my ABSOLUTE favourite  
 and 

smashing Saxons. Be prepared for gore, for excitement and lots of 
learning too!  

 

Miss Jones   

Madagascar teacher  



Hi Madagascar,  

My name is Miss Curnock and I am super excited to 
be your TA next year. Year 4 is a fantastic year 
because we get to learn about some really 
interesting topics and take part in lots of creative 
projects too.  

My favourite subjects in school are maths and music, 

next year.  

I look forward to meeting you all soon and have a 
fantastic su  

Miss Curnock   

Madagascar TA 

 

 
 

See you in 
September!  


